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Nov 5, 2023 

 

Members of Holy Cross,  

 

You are invited to our next Congregational Voters Meeting on Sunday, November 19, at 12:30 pm.  

 

The meeting will begin with a light lunch and then include:  

 

 An Update on the Associate Pastor Call Process 

 An Update on Year-to-Date Financials 

 Approval of the 2024 Draft Budget 

 Election of 2024 Board of Directors Officers  

 

In this packet you will find a summary of the draft 2024 budget and nominee information for the Holy 

Cross Board of Directors. We will be electing to fill three open positions for 2024. There are no  

incumbents among the nominees. All seats will be elected to three-year terms of office. Those elected are 

eligible to be re-elected for one sequential three-year term. At their January meeting the Board of  

Directors will elect from its members the chairperson, vice-chairperson, treasurer, and secretary for the 

year.  

 

Thank you to those who have served their terms and will be leaving our board at the end of December: 

Sarita Preuss, Ingrid Sievers, and Marshall Tramp.  

 

This information along with more detailed budget information can be found on our website (or in the  

office by request) for those who would like it.  https://holycrosslcms.net/meeting 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike Von Behren  

 

And the Holy Cross Board of Directors :  

 

Ingrid Sievers: Chairperson 

Margie Indahl: Vice Chairperson 

Chuck Zeller: Treasurer 

Marshall Tramp: Secretary 

Mike Faulkenberry 

John Gillette 

Doug Kayser 

Lisa Key 

Sarita Preuss 

 

   


